
Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to 2nd grade! I am so excited to be your teacher for the 2022 - 2023 school
year! This year will be filled with a lot of exciting new things and I can’t wait to share them with
you. Below you will find a school supply list for your 2nd grade year!

Personal Use Items

(Please write your child’s name on their items):

One 24-pack of Crayola crayons

One 10-pack of markers or colored pencils

One 10-pack of pencils (no mechanical
pencils please!)

Backpack

Water bottle (for daily use)

1 small pair of scissors

Pencil box

Headphones (no bluetooth or earbuds)

Lunch box (if needed)

Classroom Donations:

(Classroom donations are not required, but greatly appreciated!)

Kleenex

Paper towel

Hand sanitizer

Pencils

Zip lock bags (any size)

Glue sticks

Pencil top erasers

Disinfectant wipes

Expo markers

Band-aids

Highlighters

I will have folders and notebooks for each student, so these items are not needed. If you
have any questions or concerns, you can email me at: smack@wolverineschools.org.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Mack

mailto:smack@wolverineschools.org

